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Having	installed	solar	energy	two	years	ago	I	was	too	late	for	anything	but	the	
0.06cent	feed	in	tariff.		Currently	considering	installing	batteries	due	to	this	fact	
as	I	do	not	feel	that	I	should	be	subsidising	the	electrical	companies	with	my	
power.		An	increased	feed	in	tariff	would	definitely	make	me	reconsider	my	
decision	however	I	believe	that	any	increase	should	be	a	benchmark.	
	
Katy	O'Brien		
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